LIQUOR RETAIL STORE DEVELOPMENT PERMIT WITH VARIANCE NOTICE

I Trevor Dickie have applied to the City of Victoria for the approval of a

Development Permit with Variance of a property located at 1609 Fort Street to permit

the expansion of the existing retail liquor store.

The City of Victoria has requested that the applicant inform residents and owners of

neighbouring lots to determine the acceptability of the proposal.

Please review the plans and indicate the following:

MAME: (please print): ___ ani /g; & ,,J/ {4 [ ad

ADDRESS: Cucle 2ol- (25 Sak or, flyemae
7

Are you the registered owner? Yes il No [}

| have reviewed the plans of the applicant and have the following comments:

Eﬂ/l support the application.
[] 1amopposedto the application.

Comments:

Date Signature




